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26th April 2019 

Dear Professor Lovász 

I am writing to you as Chair of the UK Social Policy Association. The UK Social Policy 

Association is a learned society and charity. Our purpose is to advance the teaching, research, 

and dissemination of knowledge in the field of social policy, and to represent the interests of 

our members. 

As such, the Social Policy Association is keen to support colleagues in the UK and other 

countries who share our commitments to advancing research and scholarship in social policy, 

and to the education of future generations of scholars. We believe this requires open 

opportunities, a focus on academic merit, and independent peer review. I am therefore writing 

to offer support to the Hungarian Academy of Sciences in your work to support academic 

integrity. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Professor Jane Millar, OBE, FBA, FacSS 

Chair of the Social Policy Association 
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